MINUTES-Draft
Faculty Senate Executive Committee
Monday, August 13, 2001 3:30 pm
K-State Union, Room 205




B. Kansas Board of Regents meeting
1. Al Cochran attended the June BOR meeting and reported that:

The Board discussed FY 2003 unified budget request scenarios. The BOR will request a
4.5% operating grant increase (actually a net budget increase of 1.8%) and the consensus
was to present the request in simple terms. The SB 345 faculty salary enhancements were
intended to cost about $70 million but will probably cost about $100 million instead. This
shortfall may necessitate reducing the projected salary increases for years three and four by
half. The university CEOs' pay increases were approved at 5.75% for FY 2002. Jack Wempe
was named the new chair of the Kansas Board



Curriculum was discussed. No action taken, as these types of courses were not
mentioned initially in the guidelines.

C. Other--None



. The Committee made recommendations on university committee assignments.

. President Verschelden invites recommendations for search committee members for the
interim Associate Provost for Diversity and Dual Career Development.

. Steve Galitzer, Direct



